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Highlights from the Kindy/PP Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility Kindy and Pre-Primary performing at their recent Assembly. 

Wednesday 23rd September 2020 
Week 10 - Term 3 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o Year 5/6 Assembly – Our Year 5/6 will present their Class Assembly this Friday at 2.20pm in the Hall. All are welcome to 

attend- it promises to be very entertaining! 
 

o Assessment Books – On Friday, your child should bring home their Assessment Book, which will contain some recent 

assessments that they have completed in class. Please look through it with your child over the holidays, write an 

encouraging comment in the space provided and then return these books to school at the beginning of Term 4. 
 

o School Disco/Parent Social Night- Please save the date for this- it’s the first Friday night of Term 4, 16th October. More 

details to come! 
 

o Principal Appointment Process– The position of Principal for 2021 and beyond has now been advertised and I am sure 

many applications will be received. An announcement to the community can be expected towards the end of October. 
 

o Happy Holidays- We wish all of our students and families a safe and happy holiday break! I hope you are able to find 

some time to do those things that you enjoy doing together and return to school well-rested for a busy Term 4! 

Canteen Roster: 
 

Tuesday 13th October: 
Lisa Ebsary  

 

Tuesday 20th October: 
Serena Abraham  

St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 

12 Guppy Street, 
Pemberton WA, 6260. 

 
P: 9776 1180 

E: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 
 

Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 
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Tomorrow is Cricket Come & Try Day @ Collier Park, 
Manjimup- 4:30-5:30pm for Junior Blasters, Master 
Blasters & Juniors. 
 
Registrations are open for the season commencing 
Term 4 online at: 
 
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=h
ttp%3A%2F%2Fwww.playcricket.com.au%2F&amp;dat
a=02%7C01%7Cadmin%40stj.wa.edu.au%7C9bb2718b
b1d945b02fea08d85e940f2a%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
8651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C63736333728956572
0&amp;sdata=H5Og4LT%2Bx%2BbzLXUmVVCdw1zoyb
n9cwAUDmxFyULOeBc%3D&amp;reserved=0 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

A blizzard is arriving Week 3 next term (Mon 26th – Fri 30th October 2020) and 

everyone is invited. Bundle up for an Arctic Adventure. There will be competitions, 

activities and a dress up parade. Start thinking about your book character costume. It’s 

the coolest place to be. Book air will take place in the Library. More details coming soon. 
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